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A captivating wine, superb aroma, 
raspberry compote, charred oak notes, 
with a bit of roasted herb character 
and just the slightest cracked pepper 
note which works well. Not a wine built 
on power, but rather a more refined, 
elegant style of Cabernet Franc.

Columbia Valley 
Cabernet Franc 2020

91POINTS

Columbia Valley 
Cabernet Franc 2020

91POINTS

Columbia Valley 
Cabernet Franc 2020

91POINTS

Columbia Valley 
Cabernet Franc 2020

A captivating wine, superb aroma, 
raspberry compote, charred oak notes, 
with a bit of roasted herb character 
and just the slightest cracked pepper 
note which works well. Not a wine built 
on power, but rather a more refined, 
elegant style of Cabernet Franc.

A captivating wine, superb aroma, 
raspberry compote, charred oak notes, 
with a bit of roasted herb character 
and just the slightest cracked pepper 
note which works well. Not a wine built 
on power, but rather a more refined, 
elegant style of Cabernet Franc.

A captivating wine, superb aroma, 
raspberry compote, charred oak notes, 
with a bit of roasted herb character 
and just the slightest cracked pepper 
note which works well. Not a wine built 
on power, but rather a more refined, 
elegant style of Cabernet Franc.


